
Dear friends,

This year, Lent is coming early, Ash Wednesday being the 14th February and Easter Sunday the last 
day of March. You may like to take the opportunity to make a retreat or book for a Quiet Day.

Here are our upcoming events at St Andrew’s :

A Four Week Retreat in Daily Life.

Detailed information on our website :
https://sisters-of-st-andrew.com/wp-content/
uploads/2024/01/2024-Lent-retreat-long-flyer.pdf
Please book online before the 10th February

A Lenten Quiet Day

Please book online

You may also like to do a quiet day or a retreat on your own, or to come with a group. Contact us 
by email if you are interested.

Later dates : 
Sunday 24th March 6pm : 
The Seven Last Words of our Saviour on the Cross, Joseph Haydn.
A Musical meditation with the Saunders String Quartet

Sunday 24th 5pm to Thursday 28th March 10am : ‘Holy Week Retreat’ with morning inputs 
and evening worships.

With best wishes,

the sisters of St Andrew
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